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Mai Vang

From: Kongsue Xiong <kongsuex@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 1, 2023 10:22 AM
To: Mai Vang
Subject: Re: 807 Maryland Ave E

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
I have shoveled my sidewall a day before I received the complaint letter from the city. It doesn't mean that when City Staff 
sent out a notice letter and later he or she bill for the owner. City did not even plowed any street, alley, or any sidewall this 
year. How they expected all the citizens to be perfect. Please deleted this bill. I'm disagreed with these bills. I would like to 
participate the hearing to challenge these bills. 
 
Kongsue Xiong  
On Wednesday, May 31, 2023 at 12:43:56 PM CDT, Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote:  
 
 

Mr. Xiong, 

Please see attached.  If anything changes, I will let you know.  Otherwise, the hearing is on June 6 via telephone between 
9 and 11 a.m. 

  

  

Mai Vang 

Pronouns:  She/Her 
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